
 

 

Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage 
Melbourne’s water supply catchments, remove and treat most of 
Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and creeks and major 
drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

Mitcham to Syndal 
Water Mains Renewal 
For almost 100 years, water from Mitcham Reservoir has supplied 

water to our homes and businesses. 

The M22 and M46 water mains are between 80 and 100 years old and reaching the 
end of their service life. Our water network depends on these mains to transport and 

distribute water between the Olinda and Mitcham Reservoirs. To ensure we continue 
to supply our customers and the wider community with a safe and reliable water 

supply, we are replacing corroded sections of water mains in Mitcham. 

REMINDER - Mitcham Road closure 

 
The project team will be closing Mitcham Road for pipelaying works from Wednesday 
1 March until Wednesday 8 March 2023 (inclusive). During construction, Mitcham 

Road will be closed to all traffic in both directions with detour routes in place while 
works are underway. Local access for vehicles will be maintained either side of the 
closure so that residents are able to access their homes. 
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Changed traffic conditions on Mitcham Road – March and April 2023 
 
Following the full closure of Mitcham Road from Wednesday 1 March to Wednesday 

8 March 2023, there will be changed traffic conditions on Mitcham Road throughout 
March and April 2023 as we connect the new pipes to the existing water network. 

 
Changed traffic conditions will include a reduction to one lane in each direction for 
approximately 200 metres between Lucknow Street and Windouran Drive. 

 
A second full closure of Mitcham Road is planned from Monday 17 April to Sunday 

23 April 2023. The community will be reminded closer to the time so that you are 
able plan your journey. 
 

Changes to bus routes 736 and 765 
 

The following bus stops will not be in use while works are underway. Passengers are 
encouraged to use bus stops at Mitcham Station. 
 

• Delhi Street/Mitcham Road 
• Lucknow Street/Mitcham Road 

• Orient Avenue/Mitcham Road (use temporary bus stop on Creek Road) 

 

Work hours for Mitcham Road works 

 

Works will take place Monday to Friday, 7am to 6pm and Saturdays from 7am to 6pm. 

Due to restrictions on Mitcham Road, Sunday works between 7am and 6pm may also 

be required to ensure that the roadway is able to be reopened on time. Out of hours 

works will occur on the following weekends: 

 

• Sat 4th & Sun 5th March 
• Sat 18th & Sun 19th March 

• Sat 25th & Sun 26th March 
• Sat 1st & Sun 2nd April 
• Sat 15th & Sun 16th April 

• Sat 29th * Sun 30th April 
• Sat 6th & Sun 7th May 

• Sat 13th & Sun 14th May 
 

Please contact the team via the below channels for more information. 


